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Question No. 139

Senator Fisher asked the following question at the hearing on 27 May 2009:

How many applications lodged during the 2008/09 round of the Bushfire Mitigation Program are
still under consideration?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

None. All applications lodged in the 2008/09 funding round of the Bushfire Mitigation Program
have been considered and the list of successful projects has been approved by the Attorney-General.


